JOHN AND KIM O'MALLEY TEL 704.730.1440 EMAIL JOHN.OMALLEY@ME.COM

Second Quarter 2016

Dear friends who pray for us,

The Mission of God is ever-present on our minds as we train missionaries, assist churches, and advance the Gospel. We could not do this task without you. Thank you.

This quarter, the Lord allowed me to assist nine churches in their mission conferences. Each mission conference raises more funds for missionaries to gain support to get to the field of their calling. The nine mission conferences were held in eight states. I got to speak in several teen-only contexts. I love these moments because I feel like I am touching the hearts of the future leaders. I strive to inspire them to follow God's will, God's Word, and look for a place in the world to be used on the mission of God.

Training and encouraging missionaries is a vital aspect of our ministry. Each year in June we convene with all World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions' missionaries who are on deputation and furlough. Our theme this year was Workers Together with God. The meeting reminded us that the struggles we share are similar. We were encouraged that the Lord is our partner. We also learned that the work is the Lord's; He alone is in control. The conference encouraged and equipped our people in the work of the Lord.

Each day I live I want to be used to advance the Gospel and help people in their walk with God. I finished writing a book which is helping people in their quiet time with God. It is called Overcoming Your Devotional Obstacles. I identify the seven common obstacles which keep our people from having meaning and memorable devotions. I took the liberty to send you a copy which will arrive in a few days. If you believe it will help your people, let me know, and I can help you order them in bulk.

Thank you for making this ministry possible!

Serving Him,

John O'Malley

johnomalley.me omalleybooks.com